[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 15 October 2018 12:49
To: Michael Sackey; DC Support
Subject: Planning Application reference 18/01563/Q56

Dear Michael,

The Parish Council met on 20 September and considered planning application reference 18/01563/Q56	at Manor Farm, Main Street, Wendlebury, OX25 2PS for Change of use of buildings to two dwellings under Class Q(a) and had the following objection.

It was understood that under the Q56 specification, the buildings should be for agricultural use, but that these buildings were not attached to any farm within the village.

If you are mindful to approve the application, the Parish Council requested that one of the Conditions should be that the buildings must be for agricultural staff connected with a farm within the village.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD

www.wendleburypc.org.uk
clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk

Visit and 'like' Wendelbury Parish Council's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/WendleburyParishCouncil/


